
 

Latest news: 

 Hip Hip Hooray …… Kingsians! 

King’s College Annual Athletics Meets (Heats & Finals) were successfully held at 

Tsing Yi Sports Ground on 9-10 May 2019. Our distinguished alumnus, Mr. Ronny 

CHAN, Chief Superintendent of HK Police Force (Deputy Regional Commander, 

Kowloon East), was invited to host the Prize Presentation Ceremony. The Overall 

Champion went to Ferguson House this year. For more… 
 S6 Graduation Ceremony 

Congratulations to all our graduates! The S6 Graduation Ceremony of King’s College 

was successfully held on 24 May 2019 with our alumnus, Professor K. L. CHOW, 

Director of Interdisciplinary Programs Office and Professor of Life Science and 

Chemical and Biological Engineering, Hong Kong University of Science and Technology, 

as our Guest of Honour. Near 300 parents and relatives came to celebrate this 

memorable moment and witness the achievement of our graduates. For more… 

So Long, Farewell, It's Time To Say Goodbye……Goodbye! 

 Our Assistant Principal, Mr. YU Chung-ching will leave our King’s family after ten 

years of tireless and dedicated service. He will serve as Principal of Cheung Chau 

Government Secondary School in the coming academic year. Thanks to his 

tremendous effort in making a difference to the School and students! 

 Mr. IP Ka-fai, Gavin (Mathematics teacher) will transfer to another government 

school while Ms WONG Yuk-hang, Kate will leave King’s College. Our Physics teacher, 

Mr. CHUNG Chi-kwong and English teacher, Mr. Stephen Richard NELMES will 

start their retirement life. 

We wish them all the best in the years to come!  
************ 

The Golden Bond: Alma Mater and You! 
Make the most of the opportunities that are available to maintain your continued 
connection with the School through different alumni initiatives. 

 
 Would you like to celebrate your important moments at your Alma Mater? 

You could … 
- celebrate your graduation anniversary with your fellow schoolmates; or 
- organize a reunion with your class. 
 

 Would you like to support the work of your Alma Mater? 
You could … 
- share life experience; or 
- deliver a career talk or arrange a career visit to your company; or 

https://www.facebook.com/kcoba.hk/photos/a.569320913151865/2233613266722613/?type=3&theater
https://www.facebook.com/kcoba.hk/photos/a.569320913151865/2240087249408548/?type=3&theater


- help with mentoring; or 
- sponsor school events, e.g. the exchange programme, etc. 
 

We would welcome any of your initiatives as we believe that alumni play a key role in 
helping King’s College to climb to new heights in the ever-changing 21st Century. 
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